
Ohio Public Utilities commissioners 

Commission S ? S 
John R. Kasich, Governor Lynn Slaby 
Todd A. Snitchler, Chairman M. Beth Trombold 

December 6,2013 

James D. Fomash 
7429 Mahaffey Dr. 
Pickerington, OH 43147 

CaseNo. 13-2357-EL-CSS 

Dear Mr. Fomash: 

This letter will confirm that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio has received your 
formal complaint against American Electric Power Company. Your formal complaint has been 
assigned the above case number. We have sent a copy of your complaint to the utility company. 
The utility has been given 20 days to file its answer in response to your complaint and will send 
a copy of that answer to you as well. 

The Commission will issue an entry that explains the next step in your case. A copy of 
the entry will be sent to you. 

Enclosed is a brochure to assist you in imderstanding the process associated with formal 
complaints filed with the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

Barcy F. IV^lz^eal, Secretary 
Betty McCauley, Acting Secretary 
Tanowa Troupe, Acting Secretary 

Enclosure 
BFM/tmn 

T h i s i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t h e iniagss aT.5r>ec.:r.;,i-.g a r a an 
180 East Broad street ^ c c u r a t ^ and comple ta r e p r c d u c t i o n of a ca,^3 t l i a (614)466-3016 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-379?° '̂'̂ ®^*^ d e l i v e r e d ijB t h a r e g u l a r course of b u s i n e e s . www.puco.ohio.gov 

TechniGJan f C S X^P,T^ ProceBsed iW! Q <j T\V^ 

http://www.puco.ohio.gov

